
Comments on Redistricting Proposals for District 15: 

I am currently represented by House District 15.  

Looking at Proposed Plans A, B and C for District 15, I am in favor of Plan B for District 15 for the 

following reasons: 

•       It represents a well-balanced district. 

•       It keeps the communities of Albany (where I live), Tangent and Millersburg intact. 

•       It keeps the Greater Albany School District pretty much intact. 

•       It represents the least amount of change while adjusting for Oregon’s population growth. 

•       The majority of the lines fall within only one county – Linn (with the exception of North 

Albany, which is considered Albany even though it is in Benton County. 

Thank you for considering my input for the redistricting of Oregon. 

Sincerely, 

Ann Petersen 

 


